TEXAS FARMWORKERS D.C.
SUPPURT COMMITITEE

August 17, 1977

Dear Friend:

The Texas Farmworkers Union extends you an invitation
to address our rally on Labor Day, September 5th, 1977,
on the grounds of the Lincoln Memorial.

As you probably know, September 5th will mark the end
of the TFWU "March For Human Rights" which began in
Austin on June 18th. The Marchers are presently in
South Carolina and are on schedule.

The TFWU is aware of your expressed interest and con-
cern for the problems of the poor and powerless in
this country. It is because of this expressed con-
cern that we invite you to join us in our efforts to
secure justice for migrants and farmworkers in this
country.

Please let us know whether or not you can address our

- rally, preferably as soon as possible so that we may
better plan our program.

Enclosed you will find more information and materials
about the "March For Human Rights" and on the TFWU
itself.

We Thank you for your time and -consideration.

Sincerely,

Manuel A. Romero
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Texas Farmworkers D.C.
Support Committee
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